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Dear Sirs
 
Please find attached my objections to  the proposals for the developments at Breary
Lane East, Bramhope, Leeds.
I would be grateful if you would send an acknowledgement of this communication.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Sally Wilkinson (Mrs)
28 Creskeld Lane
Bramhope
Leeds LS16 9EX

mailto:sap@leeds.gov.uk

Mrs S Wilkinson

28 Creskeld Lane

Bramhope

LS16 9EX





Objections - Site Ref HG2-17( 1080_3367A) Breary Lane East



1. Local Highway Network /  Public Transport Access



The development will have a severe, detrimental impact on the local transport system. Commuting on the A660 via car or public transport is already an extremely frustrating experience with many bottlenecks. Indeed, the cumulative effect of all the Bramhope area developments on the transport infrastructure will only serve to exacerbate these problems.



Currently, the traffic along the A660 is so heavy that crossing from Breary Lane crossroads and the “Tree” roads and the “Tredgolds” is now hazardous.



Any mitigating New Generation Transport scheme such as the trolley bus will not provide adequate relief for Bramhope if this, as proposed, stops at Boddington Park & Ride / Holt Park.  



2. Local Infrastructure



A development of this size will put undue pressure on the local infrastructure.



A major building programme will completely upset the nature of the village.  The primary school and medical centre are currently at full stretch, pupils are already being turned away even though they live in Bramhope.  There is no room for expansion.  Traffic round both is, frankly, “an accident waiting to happen”, those roads were never designed to handle this volume. 



3. Ecology



The site will have a considerable ecological impact on Spring Wood and the migratory routes of animals – fox / badgers / deer / bats - to and from the wood.  Great Crested newts may well be in the surrounding area.  Insufficient consideration has been given to animal / plant conservation and green corridors.



4. Conservation Area  / Listed Buildings / Water Courses



Linked to the Ecology (point 3) if the development will be within and adjacent to the Bramhope Conservation Area and green belt land how can this have anything but a deleterious effect on the area? 



Green Belt land is designated green for very good reason.



…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..











For the above reasons I consider the plan is ‘unsound’ and, therefore, the allocation of the Breary Lane East site for building is not justified.





Proposal - instead of utilising green belt / conservation areas aren’t there any suitable brownfield sites in the locality or surrounding district as per Greg Mullholland’s campaign - http://gregmulholland.org/en/petition/save-our-green-spaces-and-build-affordable-housing-on-brown-fields-to-support-our-communities





Yours faithfully





Sally Wilkinson



Telephone: 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Email: 






















